
1

Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 11:56 AM
To: 'scott.goorland@fpl.com'
Subject: RE: Docket 150234 -- Joint petition for approval of amendment to territorial agreement 

in Manatee County, by Florida Power & Light Company and Peace River Electric 
Cooperative, Inc.

Mr. Goorland, 
 
Thank you for bringing this to our attention.  We have updated the e-mail address to reflect 
scott.goorland@fpl.com as requested below.  Please, give our office a call if you have any further 
questions or concerns. 
 
Have a great afternoon. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Goorland, Scott [mailto:Scott.Goorland@fpl.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 11:17 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 150234 -- Joint petition for approval of amendment to territorial agreement in Manatee County, by 
Florida Power & Light Company and Peace River Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
 
Good morning,  
 
Please note that due to a scriveners error on the part of Florida Power & Light Company, my email address is misspelled 
in the petition in the above named docket.   The correct email address is:  scott.goorland@fpl.com 
 
This email is being sent to correct that information in the docket, per discussion with the Clerk’s office this 
morning.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Scott A. Goorland 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Blvd. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Juno Beach, FL 33408 
Office: (561) 304-5633 
Mobile: (561) 310-2537 
 
 




